
Babb Board Report
August

2025-2026

Savannah our custodian has been diligently getting the Babb Elementary building 
ready for our staff and students. Our floors are shiny like our children’s futures.

Our new staff shirts are ordered and ready for the first day

Our staff for the 25-26 school year is 
Grades 3-6 Suzanne Augare-Lead Teacher
Grades K-2 McKenzie Augare



Sped TA Anna Gopher
Cook Kim Walker
Custodian Savannah Hannon Fitzgerald
Principal Jen LaFromboise-Wagner

SBE Week
Suzanne and McKenzie are back at work for training on our new ELA curriculum 
and firming up assessment schedules.

Thank you for your support, we welcome you always to our beautiful school


